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World Book Day, the annual celebration of reading for pleasure, takes place on Thursday 6th March. To mark this
event, we will be celebrating a love of reading at Birklands, with a range of exciting book-themed activities for our

pupils to enjoy throughout the day. We welcome children to come to school dressed as a book character (this is not
compulsory); if they have their favourite book to bring into school too, that would be great!

As always, we love a good competition at Birklands, so the day would not be complete without one. We would like
our children to get their creative juices flowing at home and create a ‘potato book character’(see some examples
below). If your child would like to enter this competition, please send their entries into school on the morning of the
6th March. Judging will take place on the day and prizes will be awarded to the lucky winners!




